
Willaston War Memorial 
 

Sadly, in 2011, vandals stole the metal memorial plaques from the war 
memorial, which recorded all the names of the fallen. 
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That November, Willaston 
schoolchildren wrote out the 
names of the dead and they were 
used for the service. 
 
The story reached the national 
press and a widely publicised 
fundraising campaign, raised 
sufficient money to replace the 
plaques with greater security.  The 
remaining money is maintained in 
a fund for the future repair and 
upkeep of the Willaston War 
Memorial. 
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